
 
 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE: 

BRIDGE ALONG ROAD 2N 
UP TO PR 308 

 
Starting Tuesday, March 8th Road 2N will 
be closed due to bridge repairs for 
approximately one week. The road will be 
closed up to PR 308. Road closure signs 
will be posted. Only local traffic will be 
permitted at that time. 
 

 

Thank you for your patience! 
 


